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Boil Advisory Lifted for Horton 
The boil advisory for water customers of the city of Horton has been lifted.
The city said this ( Wednesday) morning that laboratory testing on water samples collected Tuesday
indicated no evidence of contamination.
The boil advisory was issued Sunday evening following repairs to a water main.
Meanwhile, the city has been continuing to repair additional small leaks that have sprung up during
the week. 


